December 2010 Newsletter



This Month's Program

Is our December banquet

Contact: dpgiuliani@aol.com or 323 810-3958 cell

November 2010 President's Message

Well by the time you read this the banquet will be upon us. If you missed it, you missed some great prizes. The raffle prizes will be outstanding! Rods, reels, trips and a vast variety of other great prizes await those in attendance! There are so many prizes Denise won't be able to list all the winners for next month's newsletter. Hope to see you there. If not, I hope you and your family had a great thanksgiving and are looking forward to the holidays and the adventures the new year holds.

As always, I get the honor of choosing the Sportsman of the Year. This is a tough choice. So many people have contributed to our sport in so many ways. Wil Ebersman is on the board or works with several organizations such as Dan Hernandez Youth Fishing, 976 Tuna, and United Anglers. He also helps with a radio show. Don Udlock is untiring in his efforts with Friends of Rollo. Don Ishii, Becky & Ralph Fregoso and Denise Florin Davis (secretary, spell checker) volunteer all the time with Dan Hernandez. Every time I look in Western Outdoor News or see an outdoor show, I read or see Gary Gillingham or Ernie Branch and his fish hat. Rich Jenkins has chartered our saltwater trips since I became a member while Mike Maurizio led our freshwater efforts this year. Ron Coleman watches the purse strings and writes the checks, which is more important than I had ever imagined. Pierre Sycip keeps tabs of members, while Bill Sullivan oversees Whopper Board, and Sam Zanrosso newsletter and web site. "Big" Ed Cazares, Christine & Joel (Sgt at Arms) Tureaud have written great articles. Lynn Adams supplies outstanding prizes for the raffle, and more often than not, Dick Guiliani brings in speakers knowledgeable in their field. Always contributing to the lively conversations at meeting are Paul Dawson, Don Merrill, Herb "the Herminator" Mitchell, and Paul Burrows. I guess what I am saying is it takes a lot of personal effort to make the club run a smoothly as it does. I thank each and everyone for their efforts and contributions. I know I did not name everybody who has contributed this year but believe me, your efforts are appreciated! The Sportsman of the Year Award will be announced at the banquet. Come see who wins. I can only tell you it was not me!

In closing, I wish you and your family a Happy New Year and all the joy the Holiday Season bestows, no matter which holiday you celebrate. Remember our servicemen; keep them in your prayers and thoughts always.

In closing, Than you to the outgoing board for all your time and efforts in making the club successful and welcome to the incoming board in hopes of making 2011 our best year yet! See you at the banquet and fishing next year.

president@turnersrodandreelclub.com

Treasurer's Report

Report is available from Ron Coleman

Welcome New Members

The club currently has 74 paid members.

Raffle Winners

You have to be there to win!!!

Club Calendar

Club Meetings

Date	Speaker
1/13	Captain Tom Lee
2/10	Captain David Bacon
3/10	Steve Smith
4/14	Tony Simson
5/12	Mark Franko
6/9	Mark Franko
7/14	Buy Sell Swap
8/11	
9/08	Cory from MC Swim Baits
10/13	Cory from MC Swim Baits
11/110	
12/08	Banquet

Whopper Board Standings

YTD STANDINGS Nov 2010

Fresh Water				
Trout				
Don Udlock	4.24			
Bill Sullivan	3.8			
Mike Maurizio	3.63			
Panfish /	Steelhead			
Jim Schroeder	1.1			
Large / Small	Mouth Bas			
Randy Mindoro	4.25			
Don Udlock	2.5			
Striped Bass				
Fred Brenthal	9.75			
	Don Udlock Bill Sullivan Mike Maurizio Panfish / S Jim Schroeder Large / Small Randy Mindoro Don Udlock Striped			

Randy Mindoro

For Sale

Caddis U-Shape Float Tube with extra bladder \$45:00 see Richard Jenkins if interrested at the June meeting or call 818 939-2654

Salt Water Charter Update

I will start collecting for the Pacific Dawn trips only at the February meeting. Please have a list of the trips you want and a 50 percent deposit for each of them when you sign up. If you have written a check and one of your choices is full when you get to me I will put that money toward another trip you have signed up for. Starting in March I will take money for all the rest of the trips.

Turner Rod and Reel Club Charters 2011

	Date	Landing	Boat	Departure	Price	Spots
1	March 11th Friday	Ventura	Pacific Dawn			
2	April 12th Monday	Ventura	Pacific Dawn			
3	May 27th Friday	Oxnard	Island Tak			
4	June 3rd Friday	Ventura	Pacific Dawn			
5	June 23rd Thursday	Oxnard	Island Tak			
6	July 23rd Saturday	Oxnard	Island Tak			
7	Aug 27th Saturday	Oxnard	Island Tak			
8	Sept 18 th – 25th Sunday thru Sund	San Diego lay 7 Day Trip \$22	American Angler 275.00			
9	Oct 22nd Saturday	Oxnard	Island Tak			
10	Nov 26th Saturday	Oxnard	Island Tak			

There will be no price change on the Pacific Dawn but there will be a slight price increase on the Island Tak

Weekdays = \$105.00

Weekends = \$125.00

Charter Master Richard Jenkins (818) 246-4723 Home (818) 939-2654 Cell

chartermaster@turnersrodandreelclub.com

Catfish

1st	Randy Mindoro	2.94
2nd	Jim Schroeder	1.75
3rd		

Salt Water

	Calico / S	and Bass
1st	Karl Penson	6.5
2nd	Gary Gillingham	6.34
3rd	Don Merrill	6.0

Bonito / Barracuda

1st	Ernie Branch	10.00
2nd	Fred Bernthal	9.88
3rd	Rich Jenkins	6.9

Yellowtail / Dorado / White Sea Bass

1st	Don Merrill	32.13
2st	Rich Jenkins	29.8
3rd	Gary Gillingham	19.62

Tuna

223.00

2nd	Glenn Bummer	205.00
3rd	Rich Jenkins	178.00
	Bottom	Fish
1st	Ernie Branch	20.19
2nd	Christine Tureaud	19.4
3rd	Mike Maurizio	16.81

Gary Gillingham

Angler of the Year Salt Water Nov 2010

1	Ernie Branch	654.10
2	Richard Jenkins	616.00
3	Gary Gilingham	557.52
4	Don Merrill	533.25
5	Karl Penson	501.20
6	Glenn Bummer	455.00
7	Fred Bernthal	452.25
8	Mike Maurizio	398.88
9	Randy Mindoro	212.93
10	Christine Tureaud	155.20

MEETING LOCATION

Marie Callender's 2300 E. Foothill Blvd. Pasadena, CA 91107 626-792-3109 | FAX 626-792-2034

The meeting is on the 2nd
Wednesday of each month and
starts at 7:30

Our Meeting Location team has secured the upstairs banquet room for our meetings. They serve their standard menu and also serve beer and wine.

Support Marie Callender's by purchasing your meal prior to the start of the meeting. Meeting will start at 7:30 pm.

Invite a fisherman to the next meeting

Fresh Water Event Update

freshwater@turnersrodandreelclub.com

TURNER'S OUTDOORSMAN ROD & REEL CLUB

2010 AWARDS BANQUET 405 S. Santa Anita Ave. Arcadia, CA

Date: December 08, 2010

Time: Cocktails: 6-7:30 pm. Cash Bar will be open during entire festivities.

Dinner: 7:30 pm followed IMMEDIATELY by awards presentation and

RAFFLE

REMEMBER, TO WIN TRIPS AND **RED TAG ITEMS**, YOU **MUST** BE A CLUB MEMBER.

There will be an early renewal Raffle for those who renew their member ships prior to December 08, 2010 6:00pm!

FRIENDS OF ROLLO will have a separate raffle and prize.

WIVES, GIRLFRIENDS, SIGNIFICANT OTHERS:

There will be a mystery prize table just for the ladies who attend

Angler of the year will be announced. There will be rod, reels and mystery gifts to win, so mark your calendar for Wednesday December 08, 2010 and attend our AWARDS BANQUET!

Tickets for the banquet are \$35.00.

Bar is separate from Banquet.

So support your club, renew early and attend the AWARDS BANQUET.

Price: \$35.00 per person

Name(s):	
Address:	
Number of attendees:	
Payment enclosed:	

MAKE YOUR RESERVATIONS TODAY!

or bring a friend. Get involved in our monthly raffles and sign up for our monthly charters and our monthly freshwater events. There is always a lot going on at the Turner's Rod and Reel Club. Come early and have dinner or a dessert before the meeting. See you there!

2011 Membership Drive

The 2011 Membership Drive is on!!!! Pierre will have pre-printed forms Just bring your check or cash and validate your personal information on the pre-printed forms. The dues Are the same as last year: \$45 for an individual and \$60 for a family membership. That entitles you to one T-shirt for individuals and 2 T-Shirts for family members.

The data on the pre-printed forms comes from the club database. This is the best time to verify and update your information.

(Please make every effort to use the pre-printed forms rather than fill out a blank form. I have had instances when people supplied "new" or "revised" information (or I couldn't read their writing), only to have to change the information back at a later date! Thanks for your consideration and cooperation.)

Membership Card Reminder

All members are reminded that your club membership entitles you to a 10% discount on NON-SALE fishing tackle items at Turner's Outdoorsman stores. This discount is not available for guns or ammo. You are also reminded that after January 1 2010, your 2009 membership card is void. In order to receive the discount, a current 2010 membership card will be required. All store managers are aware of this and there are **NO EXCEPTIONS**.

Website Update

All of the updates have been entered into the Website. If you have anything you would like to add, e-mail it to newsletter@turnersrodandreelclub.com.

Members Reports

The last Island Tak Trip Of The Year By Ernie Branch

Well, the last salt water fishing trip of the year for the Turners Rod and Reel Club ended on a positive note. And a splendid time was had by all. It started off a little on the chilly side as the boat rolled up on the South side of Anacapa Island. Captain Steve Kelley searched around for a while before we ended up on top of a group of squid. We anchored up for about an hour or more and with no bites from the yellowtail Steve decided to make a move around the corner to the North side of the Island. As we rounded the corner Captain Steve made the comment that he metered about 100 tons of squid in the water and proceeded to Tak westward in search of some yellowtail marks on the Sonar. After traveling about 2 miles or so some signs of the forkies were beginning to show. After about 2 or 3 stops in the area finally one of the big fish decided to bite. Ernie Branch was the lucky one and after about a 25 minute battle brought it aboard. What a beauty; it weighed in at 36 lbs. "The biggest yellow I ever caught," says Ernie. "I was out 8 times in the last month and a half and my number was finally up." Ernie is going to keep on trying for a bigger one that he knows is out there, since Dick Giuliani proved that a few weeks ago with his 46 pounder. "Congratulations Dick."

Well after about another hour with no more bites we headed out to Yellow Banks; a well known spot on Santa Cruz Island. We spent the rest of the day rock fishing. It was a little windy but the results were good. 2 nice Ling Cod, 20 Sugar Bass, 5 Copper Rock Fish, 3 big White Fish, and a handful of Reds, Sheep Head, and Chucks. Some of the highlights were a big Ling Cod caught by Dennis Dickson, another nice Ling and Sheep Head caught by Don Merrill and an Abundance of nice Rock Fish caught by the remaining talented anglers. The jackpot winners were Ernie Branch with his Yellowtail and Dennis Dickson with his nice size Ling Cod. Other members attending the trip included:

Rich Jenkins, Glen Bummer, Jim Clough, Paul Yazaki, Karl Penson, and last but not least voted the most humble of the day and sportsman like Herb Mitchell.

See all of you at the Banquet.









This email was sent by Turner's Rod and Reel Club, P.O. Box 1988, Glendora, CA 91740.